
 
 

 

 
ANNEX III: PARTICIPATING UN ORGANIZATIONS STRATEGY FOR THE 

2020 CALL FOR PROPOSALS 
 

UNECLAC 
 

I. Overall approach to UNRSF 2020 Call for Proposals 
 

There is great concern over the slow progress in implementing the Decade of Action for Road 
Safety in Latin America and the Caribbean countries. Among the main challenges for this new 
decade are the need of update road safety policies and encourage enforcement actions under a 
comprehensive focus for reducing exposure to risk. On account of these challenges, this regional 
commission focus its actions in the area of road safety, especially in the creation of technical 
capacities to design, to monitor and to evaluate mid- and long-term road safety policies and 
strategies. 
 
Consequently, ECLAC road safety actions seek to identify the missing or weak element(s) in the 
design and enforcement of polices and actions, the setting and monitoring of local, national or sub 
regional reduction targets as well as strengthening of national capacities for the detection and 
dissemination of good practices and technologies towards to the achievement of a comprehensive, 
sustainable and safe mobility system in the Latin America and the Caribbean countries. 
 
II. Application strategy 

 
This Regional Commission seeks a maximum of three projects linked with their programme of 
work, focused mainly in actions of research, technical assistance, identifying good practices, pilot 
projects with achievable results in short-term, creation of capacities, promotion of political 
dialogue and technical assistance for the improvement of road safety policies and actions. 
 
Applications will be accepted by low- and middle-income UNECLAC member States, in line with 
United Nations rules and regulations. UNECLAC member States may also choose to submit 
collaborative proposals, with the support of external stakeholders, including NGOs, if they so wish. 
 
Completed “Application Form – Stage 1” should be submitted via email to UNECLAC by 15 
December 2020. Shortlisted proposals will be further elaborated during the month of January 2021, 
until the final selection of the three proposals submitted through/by the UNECLAC PUNO to the 
Fund, in line with the UNRSF Call for Proposals specifications. 
 
III.  Contact information 

 
Mr. Gabriel Pérez 
Economic Affairs Officer 
UNECLAC 
gabriel.perez@un.org 


